
 

 

   

 

  

 

To: Members of the General Committee 

From: John Kennedy, City Clerk 

Meeting Date:  October 30, 2023 

Report:  Physician Recruitment Update, Report LSCLK23-004 

Subject  

A report to provide an update on the physician recruitment process. 

Recommendation  
That Council approve the recommendation outlined in Report LSCLK23-004, dated 
October 30, 2023, of the City Clerk as follows: 

That the presentation on Physician Recruitment be received for information. 

Background 
At the Committee meeting of August 8, 2023, the following motion was passed: 

That the manager of physician recruitment make a presentation to Council 
before the completion of the 2024 budget. 

This report is in response to the motion above. Karen Lynch, Physician Recruitment 
and Healthcare Advancement and Rhonda Keenan, President and CEO, Peterborough 
and the Kawarthas Economic Development will attend the meeting on October 30, 
2023, to provide an up-date on physician recruitment activities. 
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Strategic Plan 
Community and well-being     

A strategic priority under the strategic pillar of Community well-being, is to “Encourage 
our neighbourhoods to be safe, diverse, accessible, and affordable across all ages, 
incomes and abilities. 

Budget and Financial Implications 
There are no budget and financial implications as a result of this recommendation.  

 

Submitted by, 

John Kennedy 
City Clerk 

Contact Name: 
Natalie Garnett 
Deputy City Clerk 
Phone: 705-742-7777 Ext. x1818 
Toll Free: 1-855-738-3755 
Email: ngarnett@peterborough.ca 
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